PUBLIC QUESTION TIME

Question From 
:
Mary Tate

To be answered by 
:
Councillor Mann (Lead Member for Education)

Harrop Fold High School, Hilton Lane, Walkden

“Having recently received notification of a planning application for the erection of a replacement school at Harrop Fold High School, Hilton Lane, Walkden, Manchester, M28 0SY (03/46717/DEEM3), can the Education and Leisure Directorate advise how much it cost in 1997 to complete a 10 classroom extension at the Hilton Lane site ?

Can they also confirm, as advised in the outline planning application, that it is intended to demolish this new extension, together with the existing school, on completion of the new build?

Is this not a disgraceful waste of money in an already under funded school?  Should this not have been considered two years ago at the proposed amalgamation stage ?

Lastly, can anyone advise what the intended use will be of the Longshaw site when this is no longer required, bearing in mind the £5 million investment in that building?  Has anyone considered that lack of planning may have contributed to the schools current special measures status?”
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